ATTENTION GOLFERS!!!

Any member of the Tuesday, Thursday or Friday Silveridge Golf League that
would like to play in a 4 person, 18 hole scramble at the Golden Hills Golf Club
( formerly Arizona Golf Resort ) on Tuesday, January 28, 2025. Please text or
email Brad Olsen (949-322-6312 or bolsenassoc@gmail.com). Foursomes will
consist of an A-B-C-D player based on your Silveridge handicap.

Note: For the Tuesday / Thursday golfers: you do not need to play in the
scramble to sign up for regular golf on Tuesday January 28, 2025.

In addition to the cost of golf (54.00 dollars plus tax) we will be collecting $ 5.00
dollars at the golf course to play in the scramble. 100% payout.
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